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Dear Mrs Bowers 

 

Chipping Parish Council met on Monday evening and reviewed the current planning applications.  With regard to 

planning application 3/2019/0558 – for the siting of a mobile home for holiday accommodation at Hillcrest Farm, we 

are happy to support the application on the condition that it is clear that should planning permission be granted it 

does not mean that at some time in the future there is permission for a permanent building on the same spot at that 

location. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Donnelly 

Chair Chipping Parish Council 
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